

## **Abraham Lincoln School**

Tel 201.848.5720 Fax 201.848.1607 lincoln.wyckoffps.org

325 Mason Avenue Wyckoff, NJ 07481

Patrick Lee Principal plee@wyckoffschools.org

September 19, 2025

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The Lion's Club will be at Lincoln School on Monday, October 6, 2025 to do a vision screening for all 2nd and 4th grade students. If you **DO NOT** want your child screened please send the School Nurse, Christine Doidge, an email (<a href="mailto:cdoidge@wyckoffschools.org">cdoidge@wyckoffschools.org</a>) regarding your option to defer from this screening by Monday, September 29, 2025.

Sincerely,

Christine Doidge BSN,CSN,RN

Christie Doidge

School Nurse